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NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF' THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

After consultation with the members of the Council, the President of the 
Security Council made the following statement, on behalf of the members of the 
Council, at the 2264th meeting of the Security Council on 5 February 1981, in 
connexion with the Council's consideration of the item ·The question of South 
Africa" 1

: 

"The members of the Security Council have entrusted me to express, on 
their behalf, their grave concern over the death sentences recently passed by 
the Transvaal Division of the Supreme Court in Pretoria on 
Ncimbithi Johnson Lubisi (28), Petrus Tsepo Mashir,o (20) and 
Naphtali 11anana ( 21.), and which may be considered shortly by the Appellate 
Division of the Supreme Court in Bloemfontein. 

:Havine; this in mind, I strongly urr,e that the Government of South Africa., 
in order to avert further ae;e;ravatinr: the situation in South Africa, should 
take into account the concerns expressed for the lives of these three young 
men. 11 
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